"JESUS CHRIST IS LORD"

Shoreacres Bible Chapel

370 Shoreacres Road, Burlington ON L7L 2H5 Email: mail@Shoreacres.ca Web: www.Shoreacres.ca

Services and Activities Today Sunday, June 16th, 2019

9:30 **Breaking of Bread/Worship/The Lord's Supper** am "Look at my hands and my feet. It is I myself!" Luke 24:39

For families with little children, there is a nursery available during both services, from 9:30 till 12:00 .	
From 10:30-10:50 am, enjoy some time with friends and visitors, over a cup of tea or coffee served in the lower fellowship room.	
In this same time frame, join a drop-in prayer session in the gym.	

11:00 The speaker in the **Family Bible Hour** today is **Lew Worrad**. Tom Montgomery is chairman.



The **elder on call** in June is **Bob Agnew**. If you would benefit from a personal visit please call 905-617-5378 or email **bobagnew@moldpro.com**

Find out more about Shoreacres by picking up an *Information Pamphlet* from the literature display.

Activities for This Week		
_		
Wednesday (June 19th)	Ministry by	
\rightarrow 7:00 pm, refreshments.	Steve Burnett.	
\rightarrow 7:15-8:15 pm, prayer & ministry		

Next Sunday at Shoreacres

The speaker in the Family Bible Hour on June 23rd will be **Mike Burnett.**

Continue steadfastly in prayer, being watchful in it with thanksgiving.

Please pray...

- for Rita Ketelaars: She is facing surgery on Monday to put several pins in the bones of her left arm.
- for Margo Cann: slowly recovering from her long bout with pneumonia; she was back to see a specialist on Thursday..
- for Eunice Finlay and Mary Russell, longtime friends of Shoreacres.
- for Wilson & Helen Hunt.
- for Alan Hoare, enduring some medical uncertainties; and for David Penman, just out of hospital and already in Scotland.
- for Doug Barnes.
- for the spiritual restoration of Sid & Karen Halsband's three sons.

and praise the Lord...

- for the safe rescue of two Canadian girls kidnapped June 4th in Kumasi, Ghana!
- for Baby Ruby

Special Notes

Our Cubbies' program at Awana involves the youngest children in our club. They are 3 and 4 years old. This is an important part of the program, not only because it feeds into the rest of the program but because children, at the earliest age, can take in the truths of the Gospel. We are losing two of our Cubbies' leaders in September so we will need at least one to fill their shoes. Suzanne Guerra (Isabelle and Herb's daughter) is our Cubbie director. Please pray about this opportunity. Please see Pat Rapacchietta if you are interested and she will put you in touch with Suzanne who can fill you in on the responsibilities of this job. Our Cubbies are a delight to work with.

☑ Everybody, look forward to a **roast beef luncheon** after the Family Bible Hour on **June 23**rd. **Please sign up** on the bulletin board.

☑ And FYI, notice from the Henley Christian Music Festival poster, that **The Watchmen** are singing at Glenridge Bible Church, 310 Scott Street, St. Catharines, on June 30th.

The Kingdom of God

To 'seek first' this kingdom is to desire as of first importance the spread of the reign of Jesus Christ. Such a desire will start with ourselves, until every single department of our life—home, marriage and family, personal morality, professional life and business ethics, bank balance, tax returns, life-style, citizenship—is joyfully and freely submissive to Christ.

The Message of the Sermon on the Mount, p.170 John R.W.Stott Welcome to...

SHOREACRES BIBLE CHAPEL

Father's Day, Sunday, June 16, 2019